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Jennifer Branch

From: Beals, Pat <PRBeals@PremierHealth.com>
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2015 5:53 PM
To: Jennifer Branch
Cc: Barhan, Sheela M
Subject: FW: Admitting Privileges  - corrected

  
MIAMI VALLEY HOSPITAL 

Dayton, Ohio 
  

MEMORANDUM 
  
July 23, 2015 
  
  
To:             Jennifer Branch 
                 
FROM:           Pat Beals 
                Medical Staff Coordinator 
  
  
         This  email  will  confirm  that  Drs.  Janice  Duke,  Sheela  Barhan,  and  Jerome  Yaklic  have  unrestricted  admitting
privileges at Miami Valley Hospital. 
  

Pat Beals 
Medical Staff Coordinator 
Miami Valley Hospital 
One Wyoming Street 
Dayton, Ohio 45409 
(937) 208-2055       FAX:  (937) 208-2890 

prbeals@premierhealth.com 

This document and any attachments are strictly intended for the use only by the named addressee(s). No other person is entitled or 
authorized to act upon them. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify me by return mail. 
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July 21, 2014 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 Due to the volume of verification requests we receive, the following information is available concerning 
the practitioner about whom you inquired. 
 

 

 Name   Sheela Barhan, MD  

 Appointment Date  11/26/1996 

 Reappointment Date  3/31/2016  

 Staff Status  Active 

 Specialty  Obstetrics and Gynecology  
 
 
 

 
 
 Professional activity of all members of the Miami Valley Hospital medical staff is routinely assessed 
through our quality assurance/peer review mechanisms.  This ongoing assessment did not result in any 
adverse actions being contemplated or taken against the above referenced practitioner at our hospital.  To the 
best of my knowledge, there are no health problems that might interfere with this member's ability to perform in 
a competent manner and the member remains in good standing.   
 
     
     Sincerely,  
 

       
                                      

     Marc Belcastro, DO 
     Chief of Staff 
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July 21, 2014 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 Due to the volume of verification requests we receive, the following information is available concerning 
the practitioner about whom you inquired. 
 

 

 Name   Janice M Duke, MD  

 Appointment Date  10/11/2000 

 Reappointment Date  3/31/2016  

 Staff Status  Active 

 Specialty  Obstetrics and Gynecology  
 
 
 

 
 
 Professional activity of all members of the Miami Valley Hospital medical staff is routinely assessed 
through our quality assurance/peer review mechanisms.  This ongoing assessment did not result in any 
adverse actions being contemplated or taken against the above referenced practitioner at our hospital.  To the 
best of my knowledge, there are no health problems that might interfere with this member's ability to perform in 
a competent manner and the member remains in good standing.   
 
     
     Sincerely,  
 

       
                                      

     Marc Belcastro, DO 
     Chief of Staff 
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